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May 2023 
 

Dear Headteacher, 
 
Primary Music Festival - Instrumental Jamboree 2023 
 
Each year the MK Music Hub aims to provide performance opportunities for the year 4 
students who take part in our year-long music projects in MK schools.  Your year 4 students 
have been put forward by their Music Faculty instrumental teacher to take part in our 
Instrumental Jamboree at The Ridgeway Centre on Tuesday 20th June from 9:30am until 
11:00am.   
 
This free event gives children from different schools their first experience of playing their 
instruments to an audience in a mutually supportive atmosphere.  There will also be some 
pieces or songs where children from several schools join together to enhance their ensemble 
experience, in this morning of music making. 
 
We hope that you will be able to take this opportunity to showcase your young musicians to 
play in public for the first time in this lively, fun event.   
 

• There is no charge for the Instrumental Jamboree. 

 

• Schools may have two adult places per 30 child places.  If you need to bring more adults to 

supervise on the journey, then these people will not be able to enter the auditorium due 

to numbers stipulated by the venue.  Should you require extra SEND assistants then please 

mention this on the booking form. 

 

• What to do now:  Please fill in our online form here: 

https://miltonkeynesmusichub.co.uk/instrumental-jamboree-ks2/ 

 

•  Closing date is Friday 19th May 2023 and places are allocated on a first come first served 

basis. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Giles Liddiard 
Instrumental Leader  
MK Music Faculty 
 

People Directorate 
MK Music Faculty 
Community Learning MK 
 
Web: www.miltonkeynesmusichub.co.uk  
E-mail music@milton-keynes.gov.uk 

 
 

https://miltonkeynesmusichub.co.uk/instrumental-jamboree-ks2/

